
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
The Cheyenne Housing Authority (CHA) Board of Commissioners opened the Public Comment 
Period for a revision to CHA’s Procurement Policy.  
 
The proposed revision is to increase the Micro-Purchase limit from $3,000 or less to $5,000 or less. 

 
Comments or suggestions regarding the Procurement Policy revision will be accepted until 
Noon Monday April 8, 2025.   
 
Please direct all comments or questions to Greg Hancock at ghancock@cheyennehousing.org. 


